IMPORTANT NOTICE

Effective Immediately any Water, Sewer and Garbage Customer 

who receives a Shut-Off Tag 

will be required to pay it at the 

Village Hall

105 E. South Street

Any questions contact the Village Clerk at 

815-456-2131

Or

Ron Miller, Water and Sewer Supt

815-440-4631
Lori Smith

Village Clerk

10/24/16

